
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Boxing Extracurricular Activities 

 

I am delighted to announce that boxing will continue after Christmas. This will continue to be run by 

an external provider called “SFK Gym”. This activity will take place at the gym, 4 Heath Rd, Skegness 

PE25 3ST, 3.30pm – 4.30pm. Transport to the gym will be provided, along with any transport home 

that has been requested. 

Thursday 16, 23 & 30 January 2020 

Thursday 6 February 2020 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01754 879122. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss K Langdale 
Pupil Premium Co-ordinator  
 
 
 

 
 

 


